
COVID-19 Communication 

The Bern Seiderman Gallery is proud to present its first online gallery

exhibit for the 2020-2021 school year, “Design a Line.” The work on

display features the amazing T-shirt surface designs and board layouts

from Mrs. Goulet’s Fashion Design students. 

 
For the project, students used printmaking techniques to create their

backgrounds and then found graphics and other images from

magazines to embellish their designs further. They created many

options and then edited them to create their “line.” In addition to

designing their line, the students designed a hang tag to create their

brand identity. Through this project, the students learned the

importance of creating their clothing line in a preview “board” form to

get feedback from the customer and to make changes before any

samples are made. 
 
Following this work, the students will illustrate their garments on the

figure using fashion croquis. Please take a moment to look through

this month’s online gallery by visiting

https://thebernseidermanga.wixsite.com/mysite.

Learning helpful tools for school success that can be
used for both in-person and remote learning.

Understanding the importance of routines and
focusing on your child’s strengths.

Learning how to attend to your child’s emotional
needs, including overcoming communication blocks,
emotional regulation and meta moment.

Learning some methods of self-care to practice
independently and with your child.

Please join us on Monday, Nov. 23 at 7:15 p.m. for a
virtual presentation with Catherine Juliano, LMSW,
sponsored by Lynbrook SEPTA. The informative evening
will consist of: 

    

 

 
To join the event on your computer or mobile app, please
click here or call in (audio only) at 
+1 929-376-1100,,502942880#. The phone conference ID
is 502 942 880#. You do not need to be a member of
SEPTA to participate in this virtual presentation. We
hope to see you there!

In addition to a phone call from Superintendent of Schools Dr.
Melissa Burak, all COVID-19-related messages regarding cases and
school closures can be found on the district website under
Announcements on the homepage. As a reminder, these messages
can be translated into a variety of different languages. When you
click on the announcement, the message will open as a popup on the
website. To select a language other than English, please use the
Select Language drop-down menu on the left corner of the popup.
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Commitment
Survey Due Nov. 23!

During the Board of Education meeting on Nov. 18,
phase three of the district task force submitted its
recommendations to the Board for a plan to return
students to in-person learning who wish to do so. A
letter outlining the new parameters can be viewed at
www.lynbrookschools.org/news/article.aspx?
id=123638. The letter includes links to a survey which
must be filled out for each child in your family. To
make potential changes, we need a new selection from
you for this next phase. Please read and complete the
survey by Monday, Nov. 23, so we can begin our
scheduling work. Thank you!

REMINDER 
Upcoming SEPTA

Presentation: “Setting Your
Child Up for Remote Learning”

New Secondary Bell Schedules
Per the reopening task force's recommendations,
the passing time between middle school and high
school classes will be reduced to 8 minutes. Please
view your school building websites for new
schedules. The new schedules will begin on
Monday, Nov. 23.
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